
 
 

 
 

 
3/12/2010
RE: BPS-FirsTech Cricket service change effective Tuesday, March 16th, 2010
 

 
Dear valued BPS Cricket client,

 
Due to unforeseen recent developments at Cricket, effective business day Tuesday, March 16th, 2010,
Cricket service payments through your DCS Bill Payment System (BPS) will change from an “expedited
credit” service to a 1-2 business day customer credit post service.
 
Please note that your employee payment entry process will remain unchanged.  However, the customer
receipt will still reflect the expedited credit temporarily.  An upcoming DCS software update due out
the week of March 22nd will remove this account credit information from the receipt.  A notification
will be sent once this update is made available.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.
 
-The Digital Currency Systems Team
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